
Good Morning, 
The Town of Canaan is going to partially pre-process absentee ballots on Thursday, October 29 at 1:00pm at the Canaan 
Fire Station. This is the notice that we have sent out via flash email. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you, 

Vicky McAlister 
Canaan Town Clerk 

From: michael samson <samsonnhvt@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 4:08 PM 
To: Vicky McAlister <vmcalister@canaannh.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Canaan Town Update: October 23rd, 2020 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Town of Canaan <townadmin@canaannh.org> 
Date: Fri, Oct 23, 2020 at 3:50PM 
Subject: Canaan Town Update: October 23rd, 2020 
To: <samsonnhvt@gmail.com> 
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